
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     April 8, 2019   
 
To:     Priests   
 
From:    Msgr. James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of Priests  
 
Re:     St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology Priest Conferences 

           
 
The St. Paul Center for Biblical Theology exists to help all Catholics grow in 
familiarity with Sacred Scripture.  This mission also includes helping priests 
become “biblically fluent” as their deepened understanding of Scripture’s 
greatly impacts ministry, preaching and teaching. 
 
The Center is now offering two annual priest conferences – one in the east and 
one in the west coast.  Last time nearly 400 priests attended the two 
conferences.   
 
The East Coast Conference will take place this year July 15-18 at Oglebay 
Resort and Conference Center in Wheeling, West Virginia and the West Coast 
Conference will take place January 6-9, 2020 at Estancia La Jolla Hotel and 
Spa in La Jolla, California.  Speakers will include Dr. Scott Hahn, Dr. John 
Bergsma and Dr. Tim Gray. 
 
Registration is open for both events.  The fee is $625 and includes room, board 
and materials.  The event will offer stimulating talks, workshops, personal 
study time, daily mass, holy hours, daily confession, private prayer time, 
community meals and personal relaxation time.   
 
For more information and to register, please visit 
www.stpaulcenter.com/priests 
 
Ongoing formation funding is available for this event. 
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